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bloom-times

J Lyn’s Garden Tip
I can’t even tell you how many people ask me about 

when to stop watering their gardens this time of 
year. Here’s the deal . . . keep watering until the 

temperature falls consistently below 32 degrees. You 
can ease up watering but do not put that hose away 

just yet. A couple weeks ago was a perfect example of 
our crazy weather and why plants can really take a hit 
this time of year. We had  low temps in the 30’s but no 

rain. Plants need about 1-2” of water a week. If  
you haven’t watered your garden you should.  

I only ask for one good soaking a week  
(unless your plants were very recently  

installed then follow my specific directions).  
It’s not good for your plants to go into  

winter thirsty.

GARDEN & DESIGN, LLC

Hoop House 
Update!!

We are gearing up for the fall 
planting and using the experience 

we gained from last year to 
better our spring bulb growing 

experience. Here’s a great pic of a 
J Lyn’s Hoop House grown dahlia 

that I removed from a client’s yard 
last week. What a beauty!

Getting the garden ready
This season went by in a flash! I can’t believe it’s already 

fall clean-up time. There is still a bit more time to get 

on our fall clean-up schedule if you’d like. Contact us at  

jessica@jlynsgarden.com or 773-615-4570 for a quote.  

If you are a DIY gardener, make sure you get out there 

and cut back your perennials and clean 

at least some of those leaves. Keep 

in mind, fall and winter is the best 

time to prune deciduous trees. It’s  

so much easier to see the overall  

shape of the tree when the  

leaves are gone.

IF YOUR HAVEN’T HEARD J LYN’S HAS A NEW HOME!

OUR NEW ADDRESS IS
4549 N SPRINGFIELD AVENUE

CHICAGO, IL 60625 

Since late August, in my spare  
time, I’ve been passionately 
 remaking my own new garden.   
I just started posting some of my  
progress on Facebook. Like J Lyn’s  
Garden & Design, LLC on facebook  
to check it out!
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Getting the garden ready for winter (insert wintery tree 
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ca@jlynsgarden.com or 773-615-4570 for a quote. If you 
are a DIY gardener, make sure you get out there and cut 
back your perennials and clean at least some of those 
leaves.  Keep in mind, fall and winter is the best time to 
prune deciduous trees.  It’s so much easier when to see 
the overall shape of the tree when the leaves are gone! 

 

 

Hoop House Update!! 

We are gearing up for the fall planting and using the experience we 
gained from last year to better our spring bulb growing experience.   
Here’s a great pic of a J Lyn’s Hoop House grown dahlia that I re-
moved from a client’s yard last week.  What a beauty!   

(I’ll send you the photo in a separate email.  It’s taking forever to 
process from my phone which has been acting stupid lately) 
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If your haven’t heard J Lyn’s has a new home!  

Our  new address is  

4549 N Springfield Avenue 

Chicago, IL 60625 

In my spare time, I’ve been passionately remaking 
my own new garden since late August.  I just 

started posting some of my progress on Facebook.  

Like J Lyn’s Garden & Design, LLC to check it out 

(Maybe insert mail pic) 

J Lyn’s Garden Tip 

I can’t even tell you how many people ask me about when to 
stop watering their gardens this time of year. Here’s the deal . . . 
keep watering until the temperature fall consistently into freez-
ing temperatures. You can ease up watering but do not put that 
hose away just yet.  Last week was a perfect example of our cra-
zy weather and why plants can really take a hit this time of year.  
We had low temps in the 30’s but no rain. Plants need about 1-2” 
of water a week. If you haven’t watered your garden you should.  
I only ask for one good soaking a week (unless your plants were 
very recently installed then follow my specific directions).  It’s 

not good for your plants to go into winter thirsty.  

(maybe put a biggish below 32 degrees symbol or some silly clip 
art) 

 

 

 

 

 

Let J Lyn’s help jazz up your home 
for the holidays! We can design and create custom 
wreaths, hang garland with hand-tied bows and in-
stall impressive winter-themed containers with lim-
ited lighting. We even dabble in fresh cut arrange-
ments for special occasions.   

J Lyn’s advice:  A winter themed container can go a long way for those of us 
that suffer from the winter “blahs”.  Trust me!  Every year my winter pots are 
always my favorite. 

 

Vine 
Note to Meghan—I’m toying with announcing my baby news now. 
Or  should I wait  til spring to announce his arrival?   I often don’t 
see my clients when I work in their yards so several of them do not 
know.  My thoughts -I still have time to see clients and personally 
tell them.  This is not a major dilemma but I was wondering if you 
have any thoughts or can come up with a creative way to incorpo-
rate it in this edition.  Thanks!  j 
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Let J Lyn’s help jazz up your home for the
 holidays! 

We can design and create custom wreaths, hang garland 
with hand-tied bows and install impressive winter-themed 

containers with limited lighting. We even dabble in fresh cut 
arrangements for special occasions.

J Lyn’s advice:A winter themed container can go 
a long way for those of us that suffer from the winter “blahs”.  
Trust me! Every year my winter pots are always my favorite.

J Lyn’s Garden is  

happy to announce 

that Jessica is expecting a  
baby boy later this winter!


